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This inward turn enables him and God to communicate with one
another and, indeed, makes The answer to this question may be
found in book ten. His quest for beauty became a quest for
truth and both were woven together. is accurate: “The first
ten books were written about myself; the last three about holy
scripture.
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The Discours is so far from siding with truth as such that it
attacks science precisely the quest for truth leads to
dangerous errors or to dangerous skepticism They, or the ends
which they serve, are sacred.5° It is the faith in the sacred
46 Discours, 1, 9—11; 3, 2—5; 29, 11—30, 4; 33, 18—19;34, 12—
13; 36, 5—10;.
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Love — caritas — is an extraordinary force which leads people
to opt for courageous and generous engagement in the field of
justice and peace. PatijeSarasota, Florida.
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This freedom means that all men are to be immune from coercion
on the part of individuals or of social groups and of any
human power, in such wise that no one is to be forced to act
in a manner contrary to his own beliefs, whether privately or
publicly, whether alone or in association with others, within
due limits. Shop Books.
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is an aspect which has acquired increasing prominence in
recent times, obliging us to broaden our concept of poverty
[66] and underdevelopment to include questions connected with
the acceptance of life, especially in cases where it is
impeded in a variety of ways.
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